
  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Anurudh Prabhakar H.No - 1, Shiv Garden Colony Gate No - 2, Near Mega Dream 
Homes, Karamchari Nagar, Bareilly - 243122 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Nitendra Kumar Ramge Colony, Po - Pac, Nakatia, Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Chandan Sahu 306/29A, Molarband Extn Badarpur, New Delhi 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Akhilesh Kumar Tiwari Vill & Post - Achalpur, Chhapar, Lambhua, Suktapur (Up) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Neelam E, 96, Bhartaul, Bareilly, Pac Nakatia, 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Anukool Saxena Mohalla Kuncha Panda Budaun 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Alok Dwivedi H.No - 92, Greater Aaksah Colony, Near Hartmann College, Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mrs Sonam Dhillou, Plot No 10 First Floor, Jha Niwas, Mariam Nagar, Ghaziabad (U.P.)-
201003 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Naveen Chandra Shastri,  Sayed Wali Gali, Behind Gopi Mill, Chhawani Aligarh-Pin-
202001 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Pradeep Kumar Golay, Mo-02/1 Sector 07 Ram Ganga Nagar Dohara Road Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Niveshita Awasthi, 164 Anand Lok Colony, Chinhat, Luckow, 226028 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ved Prakash, Basant Vihar Colony, Izzatnagar, Bareilly-243122 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Subhash, Vpo Mokhra Pana Shyam Rohtak Haryana-124022 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Veerendra Kumar Agnihotri,Sainik Colony, Nagladeena Fatehgarh,Fbd 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Pradip Shit, Village-Po-Bishalakshmipur,P.S-Kakdwip Dist- South 24 Pargana 9 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Nitin Kriplani House No.61 , Palariya ,Farrukhabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Kiran K Reddy, Mirlonigudem Appatipeda Nlgonda , Telangana 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sujit Mondal, Vilage-Po- Jhikarhati Ps -Burwan Dist- Murshidabad- 742168 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Devender Singh Bisht Near Railay Line, Vill- Nandpur, Po - Chilkiya Ramanagr, 
Nainital 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ashish Chamoli Upper Bhaktiyana, Near Tehsil, Pauri Road, Srinagar Garwal 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Karan Bangari Gauri Vihar, Jaspur Khurd, Kashipur (Us Nagar) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Dolly Sharma Vil - Barampur Jatt, Po- Gurukul Narsan, Distt - Haridwar 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Neha Rani Ward No - 7, Kalayat, Distt - Kaithal 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Chemistry) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sumit Garg 40A, Shivdham Colony, Behind Ganesh Puram, Aurangabad, Mathura 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Bhanu Pratap Mishra Vill- Itaua, Po - Siktaha, Tehsil - Dhanghata, Dist- Sant Kabir 
Nagar (Up 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Dheerendra Singh Vill & Post - Pindari Ashok, Tehsil - Baheri, Distt - Bareilly (Up) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Sonam H.No - 782, Block-E, Sgm Nagar, Faridabad, Harayana 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Ria Manna 191, Baltikuri, Kalitala, Near - Sabuj Sanga Club, Howrah 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Amit Ranjan Mahavir Nagar Phase - 2, Near Shiv Shakti Mandir, Argora Chawk 
Ranchi, Jharkhand 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Padam Prakash Agarwal 594, Brahmpura, Chamlei Ki Bagai, Bareilluy 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Rishabh Shukla, Araji No - 305, Keshav Marg Near Raf Gate N- 2 Shanti Puram, 
Phaphamau, Prayagraj 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Nisha Kumari Q.No - 16/11, Old Map Lal Kurti, Cod Agra Cantt Agra 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Nitin Kannojia Anupam Nagar, Badaun Road Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Sonia H.No - 111, East Road-5, Phase - 2 Vasant Vihar, Dehradun 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Arvind Chandra Haripur Shivdatt, Near Adarsh Nursery, Po Arjunpur, Haldwani, 
Nainital, Uttarakhand-263139 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ashutosh Sharma, 26 Mohanpur, Premnagar, Dehradun, Uttarakhand 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ajeet Singh, Dynamic Garden City, Vill Bhamrala, House No 174, Rudrapur (Us 
Nagar) Uttarakhand -263153 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Deepak Singh Kulyal, Kulyal Niwas, Mehta Colony Phase Ii, Prempur Losgyani, 
Haldwani Nainital-263139 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Nabendu Das, Chotunilpur, Bholanandapally, Po Sripally, West Bengal Pin-713103 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Vikas Kumar. Meh Jajunagar Baheri, Bareilly 243201 Up 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr  Prabhakar Semwal, Vill Semi Po Karanprayag Chamoli, Uttarakhand Pin-246444 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Kul Deep Nishad, 115 Banhar Mayachak Gajari, Po-Shamsabad Azamgarh, Uttar 
Pradesh-223221 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Mugdha Bhattacharjee, Sanghati Nagar, Ward No-7 Po Bairatiguri Ps Dhvpguri 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Rohit Mehrotra, Gaughat Mirzapur, Uttar Pradesh, 231001 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Manju, C-2/5 Lekha Nagar Near Head Post Office, Cantt Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Siddhant Kumar Sharma, H No 583 Charch Road Ranchi Beside Kashnir Vastralaya, 
Ranchi, Jharkhand-834001 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Vimmi Thapliyal, Flat No 723, Block E, Tulip Grand Apartment, Pilibhit Bypass Road 
Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Dudhe Narayan Prabhakar, At Sultanwadi Tq Phulambri, Dist Chh, Sambhajinagar-
431111 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Swarna Lal, Gopal Store, Rajatalab, Chhattisgarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Amitesh Pathak, 604, Hanuman Gali, Ganga Nagar, Colony Farrukhabad-209625 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Priyanka Pradhan 19A, Groop Housing Umnag Phase - 2 Mhananagr Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Comptr Sci) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Dr Anil Kumar Giri, Village Rajnapur, Post-Sujawalpur, Laharpur Dist Sitapur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Hindi) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Aparna Yadav, Qtr No B 5/1 Lekha Nagar Colony Near Head Post Office, Bareily 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Hindi) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Sapna Tiwari, Vllage, Jalesar Alipur, Post- Saunsarapur Dist- Kannauj 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Hindi) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Pallavi Awasthi, Vill- Sultanpur, Post- Rajipur Dist- Farrukhabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Hindi) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ashutosh Kumar, Kenabendh Gali Behind Amarjeet House Ambika Pur Sarguja, 
Chattisgarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Hindi) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Prity Rani, Durga Colony , Near Railway Crossing , Amroha Dist- Amroha - 244221 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Hindi) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Vijay Prakash Jain, 311-B, B-2, Space Green Apatments Shastripuram, Agra-282007 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Hindi) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Shipla Rathore, Dodiyana Nagour, Rajasthan- 341031 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Hindi) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Anjali Singh, Banhaita, Jaure, Jaigne, Mirzapur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Hindi) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 27 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Kapil Yadav Vill - Harkhauli, Post - Sauram, Ps Nandganj, Distt - Ghdzipur (Up) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Preeti Bala Anand Vihar Colony, Near Satipur, Pilibhit Bypass Road, Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ashok Bhartiya Madauka Uparhar Danoi Naini Allahabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Minakshi Patial Vpo - Tang Narwana, New Colony Machan, Tehsil - Dharanshala, 
Distt - Kangra 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Vikas Kumar Vill - Ahamadabad , Post - Lalpur Kalan, Tehsil - Tanda, Distt - Rampur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Adarsh Tripathi Vill - Kuchaldena, Po - Urjwa Bazar, Distt - Gorakhpur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Syed Asif Ali, Vill Po Dunigam Ps Margram Pin-731241 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Prakhar Verma, S/O Sri Ram Avatar Verma, 759-B Block, Avas Vikas Colony, Unnao. 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Aman, S/O Sri Ranbir Singh, Ward No - 12, Near Bansal Hospital, Siwan, Distt- 
Bhiwani, Haryana - 127046 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Jitender Kumar, S/O Sri Ramkishan, Vpo- Ratera, The- Bawani Khera, Distt- Bhiwani, 
Haryana- 127035 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Pragati Gupta, D/O Sri Rajendra Kumar Gupta, 220 Sadar Bazar, New Cantt, 
Prayagraj, Uttar Pradesh. 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Altaf Hussain Vll - Siswa Sob, Po - Bahlolpur, Ps- Kalyanpur, Distt - East 
Champaran, Bihar 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Bhuvesh Chandra Bhatt, Kana, Maharkana Chelchhina 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sunil Kalakoti H.No - 82, Damua Dhunga Kham Jawahar Jyoti Malla Plot, Kathgodam  
(Nainital) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Biswajit Chowhury , Bhaluka Bazzar, Ps Harish Chandra Pur, Distt - Malda, West 
Bengal - 732125 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Geography) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sanjay Singh Rautela Defence Enclave, Behind Doordarshan Kendra, Lal Phatak, 
Kandharpur, Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Rahul Tiwari, Birla Public School, Pilani Jhunjhunnu , Rajasthan 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Atul Yadav Vill - Karanpur, Post - Yudhisthir Patti, Police Station - Ahiraula, Distt - 
Azamgarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Rakesh Kumar Mishra Imligaon, Block- Nevada. Tehsil - Chail, Kaushambi 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Sunitha H H Jkk Nataraja, Third Left, Kuppandapalayam, Pallipalayam 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Rani Sethi 133/239 Transport Nagar, Bakarganj, Chauraha, Kanpur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mrs Jini Job, Chuckkananickal House, Aryan Kavv (Po) Punalur, Kollam Kerala India 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mrs Nirmala Devi, W/O Mr Sunil Kumar, Bhatkote Line, Near Old Telephone Exchange, 
Pithoragarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Vidhta N, D/O Sri Nallasamy Ns, 18/1 Rail Nagar, Rangampalayam, Erode- 638009 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Mamta Mehra, D/O Mr Rajesh Mehra, Durgapalpur Motiram , Peshkarpur, 
Halduchaur, Haldwani , Nainital, Uttarakhand- 263139 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sk Saniul Islam H.No - N002, Vill - Bhairabpur, Po - Madpur, Ps- Kharagpur Local, 
Distt - Paschim Medinipur, West Bengal 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Poonam Morris, H.No. 312, Street No -4  Saraswati Colony, Sahibabad, Gaziabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Jyoti Gangwar, In Front Of Chitragupt Mandir,Saidpur Hawkins, Karamchari Nagar 
Road, Izzainagar, Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Mansi Rastogi, 4/76 Mahadev Prasad Street , Farrukhabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Shivani, New Shanti Nagar Jnv Road , Fatehgarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Pawan Kumar Patel, Village-Belwariya Post- Murdaha Thana Shivpur Dist- Varanasi 
,Up - 221202 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Vijendra Singh, C- 3251, Rjajaipuram, Lucknow -226017 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Riya Singh, H.No. 767- Z, Ganeshpuram Sport College Road Rapti Nagar Phase I, 
Gorakhpur- 273003 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Neha Rathore, Bahadauriya Niwas Gali , Loco Road Near Power House , Bholepur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mrs Smita Bose Sikhli Centre, Fatehgarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (English) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Neha Yadav, H No.22, Geeta Puram, Fatehgarh, Fbd 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Saurabh Singh Pal, Civil Lines, Fatehgarh,Fbd 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Poushali Das, Vill Berh (Gareer Dhar) P.O. Sigur Dist Hooghly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Priyanka Yadav,Sneh Nagar, Colony, Bewar Road, Ftehgarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Lalita Devi,5/375,Awash Vikash Farrukhabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Tabassum, 11D/A, Block, Wazirabad, Delhi 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Amisha 6Mb/324, Indira Gandhi Nagar, Rajasthan 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Prakhar Bajpai,A-1/3,Paper Mill Colony, Lucknow 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Adarsh Tripathi Mmb 2/13 Sector-P Aliganj Lucknow 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Kiran Bhatt, Mohit Nagar, H.No. 249/9,Lane-9, Uk 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Alpana Yadav, Vill- Lehra, Post- Lehra Bazar, Thana- Bridgemanganj, Maharajganj 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Prabhakar S Chauhan, 36/34/27 Ram Vihar Phase-3 Deori Road , Agra Up 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Moazzam Ali, C/O Shadab Ali 260/3 H-Type Ocf Estate, Marrid Line, Shahajanpur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Laxmi Somvanshi, Lig-32, W Block, Keshav Nagar, Juhi Colony Kanpur Nagar 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mohd Danish, 14, Kasimbagh ,Cantt Fatehgarh Fbd 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Anhal Verma, 25/28 Karachi Khana, Kanpur Nagar- 208001 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Pooja Kushwaha, 319/192, B/1 Naya Pura Kareli G.T.B Nagar, Allahabad- 211016 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Smriti Singh, 545 Ka/ D- 1060 Siv Puram Colony Pararoad, Rajajipuram, Lucknow- 
226017 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Satya Vikas Kumar, Village- Sultanpur  , Po - Kanhaipur, P5- Mokama Dist- Patna 
State Bihar- 803221 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Seema, Village- Dhani Dhirja , P.O. Dhani Miran , The - Siwani Mandi Dist- Bhiwani , 
Hariyana- 127046 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Rahul Dev Patel, Anand Vihar Colony, Pilibhit Bypass Road, Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Neha Chaudhary, Vill- Sukhlalpur, Sikandrabad, Ist- Bulandshahr, Up- 203205 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Rashmi, Praveen Nagar  Kotali Bagichi Deori Road, Agra 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Jyot, 802 Indira Nagar, Unnao- 209801 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Rashmi Sharma, Rao Dheer Singh Colony, Manoharpur, The- Shahpura, Jaipur-
303104 Rajathan 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ashutosh Mishra, H.No.67, Dawarpur , Jangiganj S.R.N., Bhadoi- 221310 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Astha Sharma, 1062-E Lohiya Gali No- 5 , Babarpur Shahdara, Delhi-32 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sanjay S Nair, Geethika, Karalmamma, Kerla 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Akanksha Tomar, C-52 Shree Manohar Dham Itawa Agra Up 282009 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Durgesh Kumar Pandey S-26/42 R-12, Ashokpuram Colony Miarapur Bashi 
Varanasi-221002 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sandip Kumar Pandey Vill - Ramgarh, Post - Balihar, Tehsil- Ballia (Up) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Prem Kumar Pankaj Ai + Po- Rasalpur, Ps- Patori, Distt - Samasipur (Bihar) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Manoj Pandey, Near Government Primary School Bhartaul, Opp- Himalayan Taal, Po 
- Pac Nakatia, Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Satyam Dixit 13-B Kuber Homes Society Iind Phase Near Dev Primus Hospital 
Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Tajinder Jeet Singh Ward No - 6, Tehsil - Sriuljaynagar, Distt - Sriganganagar (Raj) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Vikram Negi H-321, W-1, Bharatpuri, Ramnagar, Po - Ramnagar, Nainital 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ayushayman Mishra 4A Jail Campus, Distt - Jail Raebareli 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ankit Kumar Malik, H. No 224, Sector -4, Part-2, Urban Estate, Karnal-132001 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ravi Ranjan Narayan, Vill Salawatpur Po Kawa, Hilsa Nalanda Bihar-801302 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Amit Khare, Vill Toriya Post Mawan Dist Guna. M.P. Pin-473001 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Anuj Kumar 254, Sant Vihar, Sharadha Puri- I, Kanker Khera, Meerut 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Policital Science) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Nitin Kholiya Range Colony Bhartaul, Nera Bank Of Baroda, Bareilly Cantt 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Nitin Kumar Goyal Mm-1 Ambey Awas, Near Ashol Tent House, Indira Nagar, 
Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Suraj Mishra Vill- & Post Motipur (Qel) Distt- Lakhimpur Kheri (Up) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Santosh Kumar Sahu, 7-9/10 Shyam Vihar, Z Block, Phase -I New Delhi-110043 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Abhishek S Rathore, H.No.137,Dakbangla Road Sarimira,Kannauj 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Nitin Tripathi Vikash Nagar Colony, Barhpur Farrukhabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Shreyanshi Singh, 41Rampuram Shyamnagar Kanpur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Pramod Chandra Pandey Gaur Dhara, Gali No 11, Bithoria No 1, Haldwani 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Naresh Bisht Vill - Berajhal, Po - Karanpur, Ramnagar, Nainital 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Archna Tripathi New Colony Saharanpur Road Herbertpur , The - Vikasnagar 
Dehradun 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sachin Kumar Bajaj Azad Nagar, Ward No 10, Madaan Phto State Wali Gali, 
Gadarpur, Us Nagar 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Shaurya Shukla, Shaurya Shukla, 5/7, Baghkuncha, Fbd 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ajeet Kumar, Ajeet Kumar,Vill Post Issar Pitha ,Putti, Balia 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Shubhi Shukla, Subhi Shukla,258 G,Adarsh Nagar Jaj Mau, Kanpur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Chitrsh Mohan Chitresh Mohan Pant, H.No 148, Jagganath Purram-2 Ward-42-
Hariram Kusum Khera,Haldwani 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Masum Yadav, Vpo Simar, Kanina 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Alka Yadav, Jnv Road, Shiv Colony,Fatehgarh Fbd 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Vikasyadav, 17 Vasdevpur,Gudaun, Firozabad, (Up) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Shivam Kumar, Jain Nagar, Kheda, Firozabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Dipendra Kumar, Vill Tiliyani Post Madhupuri, Distt Mainpuri 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Madan Mohan, Street-3 Gangotri Bihar, Vill-Kaniya, Ram Nagar 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Punnana Uma,18-6-10 Oop Kaspa School, 3 Lamps, Vizia Nagram Ap 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Radha Raman Road, Dn Nagar Near Hotel Rise Mainpuri, Up 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Vijit Singh Sajwan, Dn Collage Campus,Civil Lines, Fatehgarh Fbd 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sunil Kumar, Village- Jalalpur Khalsa, Post-Tumariya Kala, Dist 
Thakurdwara,Moradabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Dev Brat Singh, 1/70 Vakeel Nagar Barasirohi, Iit, Kanpur Kalyanpu , Kanpur Nagar 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Anoop Mishra, 1/125 Nagla Deena , Fatehgarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ravi Kant, Nekpur-84 Keshav Nagar , Fatehgarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Krishna Jaiswal, K- 907 Aashiayana Colony, Kanpur Road , Lucknow 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Tanu Sharma, 62 Kalindi Puram Mau Road  Khandari, Agra 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Anchal Kumar, Vill. Katka Post-Jewantehsil -Powayan Dist-Shahajahanpur Up-
242401 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ankit Trivedi, Mohalla Madra Khel Shyamacharan Wakeel Wali Gali Shahjahanpur 
242001 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Sakshi Gangwar, H.N.413 Phase 6 Pawan Vihar Colony Pilibhit Bypassroad Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Laxmi Singh, C/O Vijay Singh, Azadnagar Rewa , Mp- 486001 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Aakansha, Longi Khurd, Post- Sultanpur  Dist- Moradabad, Up 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sonu Verma, H.No. 318, G.K. Estat, Mundian Kalan, Near Mukesh Sweet Shop, 
Chandigarh Road, Ludhiana, Punjab 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Sidhant Srivastava,4/109,Palariya Farrukhabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Abishek Guglani, Blockn 4417,Bda Colony Kargaina,Badau Road, Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Aman Chaturvedi,1/217,Awas Vikash Colony, Farrukhabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Priyanshu Shankhdhar, H.No. -1, Gali No.-13, Gayatri Nagar Izzatnagar, Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Udit Trivedi, 270, Chahbai Gali Ghosiyan, Bareilly- 243001 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Mandeep Singh, Mela Wala Bagh Shikohabad Dist-Firozabad Up 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (Maths) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Surendra Singh Parihar, New Upper Durga Colony, Fatehgarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PET - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Ankita Gupta, 85/5, Juhi Sajed Colony. Kanpur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PET - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Vikrant Baliyan, H.No. 60/1216 Agrasain Vihar New Mandi, Muzaffarnagar- 251001 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PET - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mohd Rasid, Vill Daiya Bojh Post-Pipaliya Chatho Tehsil-Bahri Dist Bareily 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PET - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Abhishek Rodhiyal, Near- Birla Open Mind School, Harbhajwala -Telpur Chowk P.O 
:Mehuwala, Dehradun, Uttrakhand 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PET - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Pradeep, Bpo Baganwala Tesh. Tosham Dist Bhiwani Hariyana 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PET - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 29 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Deepak Chand Udailalpur, Prempur, Rto Road, Haldwani (Nanital) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (History) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Adarsh Kumar Srivastava H. No - 211M Adityapuri Colony Po - Geetavatika 
Gorakhpur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (History) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Risha Talwar Hig 76-E Block Shyam Nahar Kanpur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (History) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Satendra Yadav Rampura, Po - Karri, Distt - Etawah 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (History) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Maharashi Sengupta Tower No -C5, Flat No- 8F, Sugam Park, Kstp, South Dhadka, 
Asansol, Distt - Paschim Bardhaman 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (History) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sanjana Vill - Fulayachi, Post - Matsna, Distt - Firozabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (History) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ravindra Kumar Yadav , Dehind Iti, Po - New Prahlad Colony, Post - Gandhi Nagar, 
Katra Basti 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (History) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Vikas Mehra W2/K-26 Krishna Park Street No 13, New Delhi 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Shubham Kumar Singh C-2001/32, Indira Nagar, Lucknow, Behind Eram, Degree 
Coolege 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Ritu 230, Ward No-2, Vill Jaitrawas, Po - Sulkha, Distt - Rewari (Harayana) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Aastha Sehgal 17 Hemkunj, Lane- 1, Opposite Ima Blood Bank Ballpur Road, 
Dehradun- 248001 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Pallavi Gupta 2, New Surya Vihar Colony, Daudpur, Gorakhpur (Up) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sanjeev Kumar Rc-400 Matrika Vihar, Khora Colony, Gazziabad 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Musjan Singh Vill & Post - Gadamar Khurd Bahraich 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Neha Srivastava H.No - 391, Bahara Saudagar East, Dharamshala Road, Doxtor 
Tomar Road, Hardoi (Up) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Merajuddin, 116/958 Roshan Nagar Rawatpur Gaon Kanpur -208019 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Arjun Singh, Adhikari Hotel Main Market, Garur, District: Bageshwar, Uttarakhand - 
263641 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Kamal Pandey, H No 684, Anand Niwas, Rajpura, Ranikhet, District: Almora, 
Uttarakhand -263645 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Pushpendra Kumar, Village Ahrola, Po Ratna, Nawabganj, Bareilly, Uttar Pradesh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ravi Saxena, H No 44 Naps Township Road, Mohalla Prempuri Narora, District 
Bulandshahr, Uttar Pradesh - 203389 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Economics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 28 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Aditya Kumar 5E 325 Jnv Colony Bikaner 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Deepshikha Baudh New Church Colony, Roza Shahjahanpur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Hans Raj, Vpo - Chandpur, Tehsil - Ballabgarh, Distt - Faridabad (Hr) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Ashutosh Parmeshwary Paint Shop, Chhatnag Road , Jhunsi, Prayagraj 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sangram Singh Ranawat Vill - Gajpura, Post - Amarpura (Kheroda), Bhinder, 
Udaipur (Raj) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Anil Kumar Patel Sarroi Bazar, Bhadohi 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Karri Vasu 3-51, Bc Colony, Karakavalasa, Ramavaram (Post), Gantyada, Andhra 
Pradesh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mrs Surabhi Srivastava 166/183, Kashyap Bhavan Zakati Street 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ajeet Singh Vill & Post - Gahluiya, Tehsil & District - Pilibhit 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Rohit Yadav Vill - Parataspur , Po-  Mohanpur, Bareilly 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Shubhanshu Kamal Mo- Khalwa, Near Kodhna Mata Mandir, Distt - Balrampur Po - 
Balrampur 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Vanita Vpo_ Karanpura, Tehsil- Bhadra, Distt- Hanumangarh (Raj) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Umesh Kumar Mishra Vill+Post - Amaha Mafi, Tehsil - Lalganj , Distt - Mirzapur - 
231211 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Aqib Ali Mohalla Salatin, Town & P\Ost Kithore, Distt - Meerut (Up) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ashish Bhatnagar, H. No 224, Moh Lahoriyan Kashipur (Us Nagar) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Vipulkumar-V, Vasanthalayam, Kappil East Krishnapuram, Alappuzha, Kerala, Pin-
690533 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Sandeep Saraswat, B-425, Ganga Nagar, Mawana Road, Meerut Cantt (U.P,) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mrs Bhavna, Nav Jyoti Nagar, Maathikhal, Gorapadav. Po Arjunpur Pin-263139 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Rajat Saxena, 37 Rajendra Nagar, Block A Lalhapur Gola Goka, Kheri Uttar Pradesh-
262802 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Gourab Das, Monoroma Apartment, Gokhel Road, Siliguri-734006 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Shreya Mukherjee Malancha, Kalitala, Haltsahar, PO & Vill - Malancha, Halisahar, 
North  24 Parganas 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Aravind Menon. Govind House Nedupuzhar Po Panamukku Thrissur Pin-680007 
Kerala 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Mudita Bansal, 1184 Shree Market Ramlila Ground Hathras Up 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Sonu, 69B, Near Park, Vpo Haryana 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Hemant Singh Vill - Bahrarekhpura, Post - Andhiyari, Tehsil - Uchchain, Distt - 
Rajasthan 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Physics) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Yogesh Kumar, S/O Sri Shyam Narayan, Vill- Tetuapur, Post- Kuar Bazar Police 
Station, Phulpur, Varanasi, - 221204 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Fine Arts) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Rahul Kumar Singh,S/O Sri Bhanu Pratap Singh, Vill- Kenar Khurd, Ps- Chenari, 
P.O- Sikraur, Pin- 821104, Distt- Rohtas 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Fine Arts) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Brajesh Pal 1269/2 Friends Colony, Gwalior Rad, Jhansi 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of PGT (Fine Arts) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Santosh Singh 36/259,Geeta Puram, Fatehgarh,Fbd 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Prakash Kumar Nirala,Nirala, Ward-7, Giriyak, Nalanda, Bihar 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Aparna Aman, Brampura Soda Gudam Road, Post-M.I.T Dist Muzaffarpur, Bihar 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Deepa Yadav,Sneh Nagar, Bholepur Fatehgarh, Fbd 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Ashish  Yadav,Saraibeer Singh, Prayagraj 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Deepak Kumar Yadav Ashok Vihar Colony Gadayan Akbar Pur Ambedkar Nagar(Up) 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Pragya Pandey, Vill-Budhaway, Post Ali Nagar, Mau 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Priyanka,Ram Nagar Colony, Maseni Churaha, Fatehgarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Abhishek Kumar Singh, Village And Post- Kishunpur, Dist Azamgarh 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Ms Samiksha Raturi, H.No. 213 Rajeswari Puram, Mohkampur,Dehradun 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Vivek Singh, Vikash Nagar Bewar Road Panchalghat Fatehgarh,Fbd 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Pawan Kumar Mishra, Ganga Nagar, Farrukhabad,Up 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  



  
1015/CSB/AS          17 Jan 2025     
 
 
Mr Kishlay Kashyap, Dhelwa Gosain, Proffessor Colony Barh, Patna- 803213 
 
 
  

 
CALL LETTER FOR INTERVIEW 

 
 
Dear Sir/Madam  
 
1. Please refer your application for the post of TGT (S.St) - Regular 
 
2. You are required to present yourself alongwith the score card and all original 
certificates (Academics, experience and other achievements) on 30 Jan 2025 at Army Public 
School Bareilly Cantt at 0745 hours for a panel interview and prepare a topic for teaching 
demo.  
 
 
          Sd/xxxxxxxxx 
          (Dr Sarita Sirohi) 
          Principal  

Please paste 
resent passport 
photograph  


